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The Public Works Committee meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Goetsch at the 
Weyauwega Municipal Building Council Chambers at 7:27 pm. Roll call was taken.  Members 
Present: Bruce Goetsch, Chris Gunderson and Cameron Looker. Also Present: Mayor Jack 
Spierings, City Administrator Jeremy Schroeder, and Clerk Rebecca Loehrke.             
 
Motion Goetsch, second Gunderson, to approve the minutes from August 1, 2022. Motion 
carried with all “ayes”.    
 
Citizen Appearances:    None 
 
Engineer Report:  Nothing new to report.  
 
Park Paving Completion Update:  The entrance to the park and parking lot are done. Public 
Works has painted the lines in the parking lot. The no parking spaces will be painted in the 
spring. The project came in $19,000 less. Also will be ordering plastic speed bumps that can be 
removed in the winter for plowing.  
 
City Sign Visibility Maintenance Discussion:  Schroeder has made the committee aware of the 
Hometown Group sign at the end of Hillside Drive that is not visible from Hwy 10. The sign is 
not in the City limits. The Hillside Drive sign and the sign to the west along Hwy 10 are either in 
the DOT or Town of Weyauwega right of ways. Schroeder has reached out to Jim Biddison with 
the Town of Weyauwega and Waupaca County on what needs to be done to get the trees 
cleared from the signs. The County reached out to the DOT and is now waiting to hear back 
from them. The DOT will most likely approve the County to go in and do the trim work. The City 
cannot because of the liability of not being on City property.  
 
Administrator Report:  Schroeder reported on the following items from the department: 

 Will be looking into the retaining wall on W. Wisconsin Street. 
 Department is finishing up street and parking lot painting.  
 PLC was in and jetted the areas they are contracted to do. 
 Burton will be doing the rest of the City jetting soon. 
 Area of E Wisconsin Street is sinking and always has areas with one house when jetting. 

Will be televising that area.  
 E Alfred at Harlon has a small sink hole formed at the man hole. Will be reconstructing it 

along with two more manholes a little farther down to the East. The County has 
approved to have the reconstruction done.  

 The new Mill Street light pole is finally going to be installed this week.  
 
Set next meeting date/time:    The next committee meeting will be October 11th at 7:00 pm.     
 
Such Other Matters as Authorized by Law:  None  
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Motion Goetsch, second Looker, to adjourn at 7:37 pm. Motion carried with all “ayes”.  
 
Recommendations to Council:  No Action for Council  

 
 

Rebecca Loehrke  
City Clerk  


